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June 1, 2007

RBI to shortly release Technical Paper on
Differentiated Bank Licences

The Reserve Bank of India today stated that it will shortly place the
Technical Paper on Differentiated Bank Licences on the RBI website for
comments/suggestions. It may be recalled that on April 24, 2007, in the Annual
Policy Statement for 2007-2008, the Governor, Reserve Bank of India
announced (paragraph 185) that a technical paper on 'Differentiated Bank
Licences' would be placed on the website by May 31, 2007.

    Alpana Killawala
Chief General Manager
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